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July led s Commumty Qullts PrOJect

Presentation Program collected an additional 75 quilts, putting us over
At the July 12 meeting, we will present the | our goal of 100. If you have not yet turned in
balance of the quilts that the members have | your quilt to Liz Turner, please do so before the
made for the Adventures in Caring Organiza- | meeting. Also, it is important that you sew on
tion. Trish, from Adventures in Caring will | the label provided with the kit. Especial

be on hand as will a Raggedy, to receive the | thanks to all of you who participated in this
quilts. Don't miss this meeting; you will be | very worthwhile project. These quilts will very
treated to a great quilt show. Many of you definitely go to those who will

really out did yourselves! Thus far we have | treasure them. bye, Liz Turner
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Greetings from San Diego! I haven’t really
had time to catch my breath, but it is nice to
be here. I did make it to Rosie’s Calico Cup-
board, my favorite quilt
shop here, but it was Sat-
urday afternoon and very
crowded, so I was not able
to go into the creative
mode I like to adopt in the
presence of all that fabric.
Aside from visiting quilt
shops, one of my favorite
quilt-related things to do
is attend the Canyon
Quuilters’ Guild July meet-
ing. | became a member
because I am always in
San Diego for the

month of July. However, I still feel likea
new member because this month will only
be my seventh meeting, and I hardly know
any of the other members. Thus, I walk in
feeling somewhat self-conscious and not
really knowing where to go (they moved
their meeting site two years ago) or what the
sign-in procedure is. Also, I’m always a bit
nervous that I will sit in a seat that is being
saved for someone’s friend. In some
respects, the anonymity is kind of fun be-
cause I can sit back and do nothing but en-
Joy the program without having to worry
about the logistics of the meeting. Neverthe-
less, I don’t really belong to Canyon
Quilters’ yet, and I find myself envious of
the other members’ conviviality in greeting
all of their friends.

This brings me to our July meeting and the
New Members’ reception. Please get all of

President’s Messag

the details from Desiree’s article, but the
high points are: come early, bring a snack to
share (cookies are always a big hit, but your
&specialty will be greatly ap-
preciated), and bring one or
two fat- quarters to be given
to the new members as wel-
come gifts.

Our new members are a
valuable resource. Not only
do we have the opportunity
to introduce them to the
wonders of the quilting
world, but also they provide
us a great source of new
friends with whom to share
our interests. Our Guild
 works so well, in part, because we have a
continual influx of enthusiastic, fun, and
“eager to learn’ new members. Let’s all join
in welcoming our new members this month
and
invite one or more of them to sit with us. I
encourage each of you to make a commit-
ment to learn the names of at least three (or
more) new members so you can greet them
by name at next month’s feat, that will be
much simpler if we all wear our name tags!

Oh, and by the way, I think I will volunteer
for something at the Canyon Quilters’
meeting this month, and I know that will
help me feel more a part of the group. I’ll
be home briefly for the July meeting and
then back in Santa Barbara for good in
early August. I'm always available by
e-mail so don’t hesitate to write.
Diane Eardley
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9 UPCOMING Meeting Highlights:
®© Augus’c: Silent Auction.

© Join us for an evening of quilters' bargains. Bring your unwanted, no longer needed,
© never used quilting whatnots to this meeting along with your checkbook! One woman's
[®)] "trash" is another's treasure. Saturday wearables workshop follows, details pending.
©) Sep’cem ber: Mickey Lawler
®) Mickey is owner of Skydyes and author of the book by the same title. A skilled teacher
(©] and craftswoman, she'll show us how to make textured, hand-dyed fabric and put it to
® use in our quilts.

October: Challenge
® g

® A great meeting for friends and family to attend. CQG Challenge is no doubt our most
popular program when our members tackle the same design "problem" from many angles
and take part in a friendly competition for prizes.

® November: Mary Lou Weidman

© Author of Whimsies and Whynots, this Washington state quilter is noted for her
©) colorful story quilts. Mary Lou combines folk art methods with lively color to spark
(©] your imagination. Also, in November we hold our annual election of Guild Officers.




Librry News

We have a special book this month given to
us by the authors, Rosalind Webster Perry
and Mary Frolli. Newly published, MARIE
WEBSTERS GARDEN OF QUILTS tells
the story of Rosalind's grand-
mother, an Indiana quilter,
who with the help of her son,
built the first successful quilt
business in the first decade
of the Twentieth Century.
Mane designed mostly floral
appliqué patterns and kits
that became the rage through
their publication in The
Ladies Home Journal. From
lovely pink roses on the cover of this book
through colorful and attractive pages we
follow Marie's lead from the traditional
Nineteenth Century quilt designs to Art
Nouveau and Arts and Crafts designs she
introduced to quilts. She gained an interna-
tional reputation, traveled widely through
the world, and published the first book on
quilts, QUILTS: THEIR STORY AND
HOW TO MAKE THEM. This is the second
book on Marie Webster, the first, also by
Rosalind and Marty, is A JOY FOREVER.
What a wonderful life she led. No wonder
she was inducted into the Quilter's Hall of
Fame in 1991.

To ease us down from the high of such a
thrilling career, we have the two volumes

of The Museum of the American Quilter's
Society Permanent Collection in Paducah,
Kentucky entitled simply QUILTS, Volumes
1 and 2. These are museum catalogs of
quilts purchased and acquired during the
years 1984 to 1994. Each quilt is illustrated
on a full-page with a one-page statement by
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the quilter. You will recognize many of these
contemporary quilters working nearly 100
years after Marie Webster. Thank you, Carol
Boyce for donating these to the library.

Because Mickey Lawler will be our featured
speaker in September we have bought
MICKEY LAWLERC'S SKY
DYES. Mickey is a nationally
known fabric painter and
quilter and her hand-painted
fabrics are in demand. C&T
Publishing encourages teachers
to use this book as a text. If you
are interested in hand-painted
fabrics, this is for you. Reading
the book with its many
illustrated instructions is like
taking the workshop before September.

PICTORIAL QUILTS by Maggi McCormick

- Gordon is a large and well-arranged

book on quilts depicting a preserved mem-
ory, a story, a location, a beloved animal, a
portrait. After a brief history of pictorial
quilts, comes the most valuable section of
chapters on how to adapt the original source
material, how to use perspective and com-
pose your picture, and how colors, fabrics,
and textures enhance the picture. Next fol-
lows a gallery of quilts showing land and
sea, flowers and foliage, animals, figures
and places.

Helping us shore up our grasp of Maggi's
principles, along comes a donated book
from Betty Kelley, THE LANDSCAPE
QUILT by Sheryl Morrow Robinson.
Norah McMeeking urges her students to
search for this out-of-print book with its
basic instructions for making beautiful
landscape quilts and here it is in your
Guild library!



Panty Raid. Get Your Panties in a Bunch!

Deadline & Drawing
for Quult This Month

Bring as many as you can.

The Blockheads satellite group have made a The Blockheads are: Carol Barringer, Jan
quilt to benefit local women in life transition. Beckert, Oleta Bennett, Anne Braddock,
For each pair of brand-new underwear you Linda Cassirer, Isabel Downs, Monte Farris,
give us to donate to Shelter Services for Leslie Hogan, Lora Martin, Mary Norton,
Women, you get a chance to win the gorgeous | Cecilia Puppo, and Sue Scholl.

group-effort quilt.

If you would like more information about
B Donate new underwear, (in the package or with | the organizations who will benefit from this

8 tags still on) in any size for women, children, “underwear raiser”, please see Lora Martin,
i or men. All men’s underwear and some 963-3685.

1| women’s panties we receive will go to Good

Hearted People/Job Smart. Everything you This idea was copied (with permission)

bring will benefit someone in our community. | from the Simi Valley quilter’s guild. They

have about as many members as we, and

| We will give the quilt away to some lucky were able to donate nearly 500 pair of

| guild member during this month’s meeting. | underwear to their local women’s shelter.
See any Blockhead to turn in your donations

and get your chances to win this lovely quilt. Can we do better? YES we can!

Like their other catalogs, this book contains a

page devoted to the quilter as well as her quilt.

- We could not let a month go by without There are full-size patterns and designs that ¢
‘adding a good old traditional quilt idea o . can be used to inspire or copy. :
‘to all the new approaches we find kA These are exciting Pineapples, no

- today. PINEAPPLE QUILTS edited wonder the pattern has endured. -

- by Barbara Smith for AQS is not Pineapples are a good way to use

- a stodgy old idea. But it is pure - those scraps, charms, and yards of

- pineapple and that is traditional. This material in your stash. Pineapple

book presents the winner of the 1998 pieces are small but usually lots

challenge in The Museum of the of matenal is eaten up.

American Quilt Society's annual international

contest of "New Quilts from Old Favorites'.

The only design requirement for quilts in the o~ 5

Y

contest was that they come from the Pineapple. Happy quilting. Joyce Ball F



OPPORTUNITY QUILT TICKETS

HAVE ARRIVED

The Guild’s 2001 Opportunity Quilt
bloomed at the June meeting, thanks

to the artistry of June Gerrard.
Harmony in Bloom is a king-size
blooming nine-patch, and it can be yours!

Each Guild member receives 12 raffle
tickets, to buy or sell to others, and each
ticket is an opportunity to win this master-
piece. Tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for
$5.00. The tickets will be available at the

July and August Guild meetings, so
please pick up your envelope then if you
did not get it in June. Any tickets not
picked up will have to be mailed, and the
cost of mailing will reduce the amount
raised for Guild activities.

If you would like to purchase or sell
more than 12 tickets, there will be extra
tickets available at the July and August
Guild meetings; after that, you may call
Cynthia Manzer at 687-0657

to obtain additional tickets.

Challenge 2001

Mariner’s Compass

October Guild Challenge Program
is just 4 months away. It may seem
there is plenty of time to make that
great challenge quilt in your dreams.
CHALLENGE:

quilt must include a Mariner's Compass
of some type: pieced, appliquéd, printed,
traditional, contemporary, fractured, etc.
SIZE OF ENTRY QUILT:

no greater than 144" circumference

(or a 36"x36" wall hanging).

Fact: Summer is busy, then Fall classes
will start and before you know it you are
in a crunch to finish before October 11th.

LRI T s T e R R Dt B e e B A

A mind once stretched by a new idea, never regains its original dimensions.

Chart a New Course . . . . ..

TIPS: Make your challenge
quilt Mariner's Compass block

- in a class or workshop. You
will still be able to keep the rest
of the quilt a secret! Our guild
library has several books with
patterns as well as flip & sew techniques
that make the Compass possible for
beginners and advanced.

“Get on board' and
“learn the ropes' for
this beautiful pattern
and enter the Guild
Challenge this year!
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Upcoming
July 7-8 Quilters By the Sea quilt show,
“Quulting Traditions” Long Beach City Col-
lege, Nordic Center, 4901 E. Carson St.,
Long Beach. Sat 10am-5pm, Sunday 10am-
4pm. Admission good for both days.

Info: Jan Hicks (562) 633-0204

July 21 SCCQG mtg., hosted by South Bay
Quilters guild, Topic: Meet the Vendors
August 4-5 Santa Monica Quilt Guild Show,
“Quilting by the Sea”, Santa Monica Col-
lege Pavilion. Sat. 1pm quilt auction. Dolls
exhibited by Sisters of the Cloth. Info:
Linda Edell e-mail :
bookee@thegrid.net or (310) 558-3458
August 3-5 TLC Quilters Show 2001,
“Indian Summer”, West Covina Elks Lodge,
841 W. Merced Ave., West Covina.

August 10-12 San Diego Quilt Show, Inc.
20th Annual show at San Diego Concourse,
202 C St. in both Plaza and Golden Halls,
over 400 quilts on display!

August 18-19 Quilts for All

Seasons, Tehachapi Mountain Quilters,
Tehachapi Valley Recreation Center,

490 West D St. Info: Diane Mattern,

22413 Citation, Tehachapi, CA 93561

(661) 822-7214;

e-mail: matern@lightspeed.net

Sept. 8-9 Citrus Belt Quilt Guild Show,
Info: Connie Crouch (909) 820-1797

http://www.compuquilt.com
Free Pattern
Mariner's Compass

Quilt Events

Sept 8-9 Flying Geese Quilters Guild Show,
“2001 A Quilt Odyssey, The Journey of
Quiltmaking”, Orange Co. Fairgrounds,

Sat. 10-5, Sun. 10-4. Info: Shelby Diehl
(949) 459-6003; e-mail: cozyquilts@aol.com
Sept. 22 Georgetown OQutdoor Quilt Show,
“A Picnic in the Pines”. 10am -4pm, V.F.W.
Memorial Park, Wentworth Springs Rd. at
Eaton Rd., Georgetown CA

Sept. 29 Desert Winds Quilt Guild Show.
“Parade of Quilts” 11am to 5pm at Percy
Bakker Community Center, 9333 “E” Street
Hesperia, CA. Info: Betty Rodgers

(760) 234-2745

Sept. 29-30 Quilt Guild of Solvang &
Lompoc present “Old Fashioned Quilt
Show” at Lompoc Veteran’s Bldg. 100

East Locust Ave., Lompoc, CA. Info:

Lynn Taylor at (805) 733-1244 or

e-mail lyntaylr@sbceo.org

November 17-18 Camarillo Quilters
Association, Quilt Show,Agriculture Bldg.,
Seaside Park, Ventura Fairgrounds. Infor:
Joan Olson (805) 482-4109

>

Coast Lines Newsletter is looking

for a new editor for next year. Please
contact us if you are that person!




Officers and Committee Chairs - 2001
President - Diane Eardley 963-8321

Programs - Norah McMeeking 962-8511
Workshops - Kristin Otte 683-4390

Future Programs - Robin Ruge 966-5882
Recording Secretary - Margaret Dear
Corresponding Secretary -

Evelyn Gorrindo 687-2170

Treasurer - Michelle Peerson 681-9556
Parliamentarian - Ranell Hansen 684-7042
Block of the Month - Betty Kelley 687-1443
Challenge Quilts - Karen Pickford 967-9588
Community Projects - Liz Tumer 967-0741
Newsletter Editor - Lynn Laughrin 962-6401
Newsletter Layout - Marlene Pearson 563-8080

Newsletter Distribution - Gladys Brown 964-2471

Door Prizes - Susan McIntosh 685-6535
Historian - Betty Libbert 687-5128
Librarians - Joyce Ball 964-0144
& Marilyn Martin 967-6821
Membership - Jan Beckert 682-8222
Refreshments - Jean Macmillan 964-2060

& Nedra Ireland 967-0965
Satellite Groups - Janet Berlin 968-4933
So0.CA.Quilt Guilds Rep. - Sue Scholl 683-8874
Special Events - Anne Braddock 687-4228

Telephone Committee - Wanda Livernois 962-4247

2001 Opportunity Quilt - June Gerrard 961-9775
Opportunity Tickets - Cynthia Manzer 987-0657
Public Relations - Desiree Cook 967-2035
Scholarships - Nola Ferguson 684-5665
Welcome Committee - Joanne Coulter 683-9491
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nt House Sewing Machines
Grant House Owner

Magnolia Center

5152A Hollister Avenue

Santa Barbara, CA93111

Phone 805 967-3680 Fax 805 967-3091
E-mail ghouse@silicon.com

Hours: M-F 9:30-5:30 Sat. 10-5

'Welcome,
New Members

Cathy Christman
1258 San Miguel

Ticket Sales: Opportunity Quilt

Cynthia Manzer will be handling
the Opportunity Quilt Ticket Sales.

If you need more tickets or have g3
questions about the
tickets, call Cynthia

Santa Barbara, CA 93109
Sally Blaine

1511 Bath St. #7

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
730-1588

Jane McMenamin

811 Onstott Rd.

Lompoc, CA 93436
733-2015




Quilters Hall of Fame

Announces Honoree for 2001
~ Barbara Brackman, from Lawrence,
Kansas, with nearly 20 years devoted to

quilt research, has been selected as The

Quilters Hall of Fame inductee for 2001.

Brackman has played a remarkable number ,,

of roles within the quilting community:
author, lecturer, teacher, curator,
researcher, pattern collector, and
y quiltmaker. Her expertise in pattern and
fabrlc identification, as well her insights
% and overview of quilt history, have had
a profound impact nationally and interna-
tionally. Brackman wrote The Encyclope-
dia of Pieced Patterns, Encvclopedia of
| ; Appliqué. and Clues in Calico [A Guide to
i Identifying and Dating Antique Quilts], th
atter probably the most referenced book in
quilting history. Brackman has curated
exhibits for the Knoxville Museum of Art,
Kansas Museum of History, Wichita Art
- Museum, and Spencer Museum of Art at
the University of Kansas, to name a few,
and has trained participants in quilt
documentation projects, among them
.. Jowa Quilt Research Project, Georgia
Quilt Project and the North Carolina Quilt
Project. Brackman is highly sought after
# for lectures and fabric dating seminars.
_ "Being inducted into The Quilters Hall of
4 Fame 1s an appropriate way to say thanks
and to recognize Barbara Brackman's
many accomplishments in researching and
preserving our quilt heritage," stated Hazel
Carter, President of The Quilters Hall of
Fame, upon announcing the selection.
The induction will take place on July 21,
2001, during The Quilters Hall of Fame
Celebration in Marion, Indiana.
For details, send a self-addressed, stamped
envelope to The Quilters Hall of Fame,
P.O. Box 681, Marion, IN 46952

%Ji

August - Get ready...
The fun and fabulous "Silent Auction”
is coming in August, so start stashing
away those quilting related treasures
you've lost interest in or space for.
We've all changed direction in our
work and "one woman's trash is
another woman's treasure.” We'll bid
with pencil and paper on items, with
the high bid at the end of the allotted
time getting the item--usually for a
song. All proceeds go into the Guild

treasury to fund our activities. .

Quilters'
Trips. 6o with
your friends,

don't miss out!

Oct 2-15 Textile tour to England. $2795 per
person Oct 31-Nov 4 Houston International
Quilt Show $798 per person Would there be
interest in a bus trip down to M & L Fabrics
in Anaheim? I am thinking about a Saturday
in September. The cost would be around $26
round trip. I would get a bus with lots of
room for purchases! M & L has excellent

fabrics and very low cost, making them in-
valuable for quilt backs!

 For any of these events please call Nancy
2 ng at 964 4741 or drop by Magic Carpet
. Travel, next to Blue Island Quilts!




Guild Doing's - 2001

(this event benefits the Guild).

October 2001 Guild Challenge Quilts.

Nominations 2002
The time has come once again to think
about who will lead our guild in the
coming year. The nominations process
will be done a bit differently this year,
so as to involve a more diverse cross
section of the guild membership. We
are asking each satellite group to nomi-
nate one of their members for a board
position. Your satellite groups are the
place where you get to know each other
very personally. Look over the list of

1 officers and committee chairs found in
the front of your roster, and think of
who in your group would be the perfect
fl person for one of those jobs. If we can

{ get someone on the board from each

1 satellite group,

then everyone in a satellite group will
have a friend on the board. Talk to
Ranell Hansen at the next meeting,

or email your suggestions to
hansen-adams@email.msn.com
Thanks for your cooperation and
enthusiasm.

Ranell Hansen, Nominations 2002

August Silent Auction - Trash to treasure.

September Mickey Lawler, owner of Skydyes and author of the book by the same
title. A skilled teacher and craftswoman, she'll show us how to make textured,
hand-dyed fabric and put it to use in our quilts. Sign up for her two-day workshop
in September, Paints on Fabric! Enrollment will be announced at the July meeting.

July Members' Showcase, New Members Welcome and Library Book sale.
Note to Remember: Collect sewing related items to donate to Silent action.

Do you have your compasses directing you towards this year's Challenge Quilt?

Mix together

{ 1 teaspoon of sugar and
{1 cup of mayonnaise.
| Layer the following, in this order:

R | Mayonnaise mixture
| Diced green onions

Sliced green peppers (slice lengthwise)

Y Diced celery

Package of frozen peas
Lettuce
Mayonnaise mixture

-1 Grated cheddar cheese
{Bacon bits

Chopped tomato on top

Cover and chill in the refrigerator for
at least 1/2 hour before serving.
When serving, scoop down to get all
the layers!




Summer Travelers

Most quilt guild guest fees range from $3 to $5
Almond County Quilters

P.O. Box 538, Templeton, CA 93465

e-mail Virginia Roos broos@fix.net for info.
Antelope Valley Quilt Association

2nd. Thurs, 6:30 social, 7 pm mtg. Lancaster
United Methodist Church, 918 West Ave. "J",
Lancaster. Infor: P.O. Box 4107, Lancaster, CA
93539, or Fran Bianchi @ (661)-272-0046
Bear Valley Quilters 4th Monday,

South Bay Community Center, 2180 Palisades
Ave. Los Osos, CA 93402. 6:30pm social,
meeting 7:00pm.

Glendale Quilt Guild

2nd Wed, 7pm, Glendale Central Library, 222
East Harvard St., Glendale.

June: In House Program

Hoot Owl Quilters

4th Thurs, 7:30 pm, George Gibson Senior
Center, 250 North Third Ave. Upland CA. Infor:
(909) 981-3856, E-mail: Shelshan@earthlink.net
Night Owl Quilters Guild

4th Thurs., 7:30pm Location Infor: P.O. Box
5019, Upland CA 91785

E-mail: shelley.mackey@verizon.net

San Fernando Valley Quilt Guild, 2nd Mon,
7pm, First Lutheran Church of Northridge, 18355
Roscoe Blvd., Northridge.

June: Cheryl Trostrud-White

Santa Clarita Quilt Guild, 2nd Thurs, 7pm,
Santa Clarita United Methodist Church, 26640
Bouquet Cyn., Northridge.

July Birt}l(lays

1: Barbara Greenleaf
Leslie Hogan
Rosalind Perry
-2 MaryGuevam
~5: Harlene Bailey .-
9 Manlyn Osgood
10 Kathy Pierce -
_.,13,,__ Carol Fay
14: Traci Cope
15 Sharon Montross
16: Ba:bara Larsen
’ 19z DarleneMowry
21 JoAnn Malles
25: Mlchelle Barbarmo
Monte Fams
28: Judy Thompson
29: Judith Nybakken
30: Connie- Tafelskx
Linda Cassirer
Naomi Hicks::

Santa Maria Valley Quilt Guild

P.O. Box 5075, Santa Maria, CA 93456-
5075 Program Infor: (805) 349-8130 or
e-mail mgrgl421@aol.com

Simi Valley Quilt Guild

2nd Wed., 7pm, Simi Valley Senior
Center, 3900 Avenida Simi, Simi Valley.
June program: Cindy Brick.

South Bay Quilters Guild

3rd Tues, 7:00pm, Torance Cultural Arts
Center. Infor: P.O. Box 6115, Torrance,
CA 90504

Valley Quiltmakers Quilt Guild

2nd Thurs, 9AM, Northridge United
Methodist Church, 9650 Reseda Blvd.,
Northridge.




Workshops

2 September 13 & 14 (Thurs. & Fri.)
% Mickey Lawler Paints on Fabric!

An introduction for the non-painter

with various effects of watercolor paints
2% applied with brushes, sponges and bottles.
™y Experimental techniques & manipulation

=y of fabric will also be covered. In a 1-day
ry Workshop the student is expected to have
> 3-5 yards of fabric & in the 2-day

workshop, 6-10 yds. Her website is

¥ http://www.skydyes.com.

Because of the anticipated popularity, we

have asked Mickey Lawler to add an extra
&8 day to the workshop schedule. She will be

here for a total of 3 days, Thurs., Fri., Sat,
Sept. 13, 14 & 15, for a combination of 1 or
2 day workshops covering her methods of
painting on fabrics.

Norah McMeeking will register the
Mickey Lawler workshop in July. If, on the
night of that meeting, we are oversubscribed
for a workshop, we will have a lottery. We
will hold the lottery as soon as possible to
let applicants know their status. If we hold
a lottery, the other names will be placed on _A
a waiting list for space available. Remember, _
a check or cash for the amount of the work-
shop is needed to hold your space.

Questions call Kristin Otte 683-4390,
e-mail kristino@sbceo.org

June " Show & Tell’ [T

Roundup

Paulette Ley Pink quilt Koo R R ARas
Angela Moll 2 Wall Hangings

Bonnie Orr 2 Wall Hangings

Kristin Otte Blouse

Karen Pickford African Savannah Vest
Erma Sheaha Japanese Wall Hanging
Connie Tafelski Lighthouse Quilt
Joanne Taylor Rabbit Baby Quilt

Liz Taylor Pink Quilt

Verna Smith 2 quilts, Dresden Plate

& Tulip
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§-— table as you enter the meeting room.
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-Spools for Schools,

-continues

— We will continue to save empty thread

- spools through the end of this year. Your
- empty thread spools, tubes and cones

- will find a new place to live in children’s
_ art and craft projects at local schools.

— Just drop them off at the membership

- A container for collection will be avail-
— able. Thank you for the contributions. It
— appears that a lot of sewing is going on!

o
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tha Kirkpatrick "Impressions of the West"

£ quilt pattern with paper foundations donated by ) , h Pr §
£ Piecemakers. Over 2 yards of fabric from M&M § 7:00pm St. Andrew’s Church Program:
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N OQur Guild This

Jd Month & Reminders:
July 12 Thursday, Guild Mtg,

June Door Prlzes

New Member Welcome Tea 5:30 pm.
*bring snacks. Four Members in the
Spotlight. Book Sale *bring donations
*Bring finished Community Quilts
*Bring new underwear for 'Panty Raid'
*Return Library books & tapes.

*Wear name tag.

July 19 Thursday - Guild Board Mtg.
7:00pm - 8:30pm. Samarkand Craft Rm.
July 23 Monday - CoastLines
Newsletter deadline for August issue.

Fabrics.

Kathy Anderson "Mariners' Medallion"

Book, 4 fat quarters from the Quilter's Studio.
Kathy Anderson Prym Dritz rotary cutter, mat
and rulers donated by the manufacturer.

Jan Beckert Rainbow Color Selector 5 fat
quarters from the Quilter's Studio.

Verna Smith 4 fat quarters donated by P&B
Textiles" Lively Little Quilt Blocks" book from
Chitra Publications.

Kathy Anderson (again!!) Silk Handkerchief,
1/2 yard fabric and 1 spool of rayon thread from
Blue Island Quilts.

My apologies to the benefactors of
donations. Your names were placed
somewhere, in a special place, where

we could find them,.....you know, time to be happy than right now.

That Place. . Happiness is a journey,
Respectfully submitted, not a destination.

Monte F arrts

The truth is, there's no better

Date Change for Wearable Art Satelhte Group

This is the new Satellite Group organized around Wearable Art.
Hostess: Barbara Greenleaf

When: Wednesday, July 11th

Time: 7:00 p.m.

Where: Barbara’s home: 3742 Portofino Way

Phone: 682-9373 (after June 28th)

If you plan to attend, please RSVP to: Post Box:

Barbara Greenleaf, 3905 State Street, Suite 7, Box 270, Santa Barbara, CA 39105

E-Mail: "stratcomla@earthlink net

Directions: corner of Calle de Los Amigos and Portofino, off Modoc Road below Hope Ranch
in Hidden Valley. There’s plenty of parking on both sides of the street.

For this first meeting, you might want to bring some examples of fiber art you’ve made or
admire or patterns that might be of interest to the group. I can pass around a pattern from Folk-
wear for a handsome Tibetan panel coat that I haven’t had the courage to try yet and I can also
report on the Sculpture Objects and Functional Art show I hope to see when I’m New York.
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| Quilt Study Center

International

The University of
Nebraska in Lincoln is home to both

the International Quilt Study Cent and the
State Museum with its Hall of Mammoths.
(Not to be mistaken for mama- moths).

In March, 2001, an exhibition titled,
"Fanciful Flowers, Botany and the
American Quilt", was displayed in the
Cooper Gallery. Curated by Carolyn Ducy
of the Quilt Study Center, a dozen full-
size quilts featuring flowers in various
styles and forms were featured. The quilts
were drawn from the Ardis and Robert
James Collection located at IQSC.

Quilts from the 1800's included a blazing
star with a leave border, followed by
another border row of LeMoyne stars and
finally, a border row of chintz cut-out
flowers. It was marked as being from New
England, circa 1850. One album quilt
from Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, was three
dimensional, the result of using a yo-yo
technique for the flowers and berries that
were first stuffed and then stitched to the
quilt top. Sample blocks accompanied
many of the quilts, illustrating the
techniques used. These blocks were avail-
able for close examination or touching.
One of the outstanding features of this
exhibit was technical notes and historical
comments on placards for each quilt. For
each quilt, tidbits like the average number
of stitches per inch (ranging from six to
eleven for the hand-quilted works. One
machine quilted piece was featured--not
unusual for this period, as sewing
machines, although numerous in the

1800's, were not resident in every
household. Hand quilting was pre-
ferred and traditionally thought

to be “the only way' to make a quilt.
However, those older, straight stitch,
sewing machines can produce beauti-
ful straight stitches. (Aren't we happy
that has changed for many of us, al-
lowing us to experiment and duplicate
old techniques with new techniques?)

To keep the kids (or yourself) happy
during the event, there was a hands-on
Quilt Design Table, with a tray and
brightly colored plastic shapes:
triangles, squares and parallelograms.

The International Quilt Study Center
web site: http://quiltstudy.unl.edu/
(from The Virtual Quilt,

a newsletter for Computing Quilters:
http://tvq@lyris.planetpatchwork.com)

Call for Entries:

The Proverbial Challenge -
Proverbs, Wives' Tales, and Things
Your Grandmother Would Say!

The Proverbial Challenge is accepting
entries for display at the Simi Valley
Cultural Arts Center during the
Summer of 2002 and possible national
tour.

EXTENDED slide entry deadline
February 28, 2002.

Details: Sam Hunter/Proverbial
Challenge, 6524-2 Stoney View Lane,
SimiValley, CA 93063 (include
SASE); ProvChallenge@cs.com.




Block of Month July 2001

Doris’ Paper Pieced Tulip
(7 inch finished size)

#2.3,5,7,and 10 — 15 are all background (white on white)
1 Light flower color (pink, lavender, etc.)
4 Medium flower color
6 Dark flower color
8,9 Med / dark green (use two colors) leaves

This pattern was taken from Easy Machine Paper Piecing by Carol Doak.
(page 60)
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Coast Lines Newsletter

This is a monthly publication. Newsletter
articles will be accepted up until the 23rd
of July for the August issue. Send articles
to: Lynn Laughrin 1224 E. Mason, #B,

Santa Barbara, CA 93103 radlsh@gte net

Membership
Guild meetings are held on the second
Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m.

at St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church,
4575 Auhay, Goleta, CA.

Please carpool, parking is somewhat
limited. Coastal Quilter’s Guild of
Santa Barbara and Goleta is a non-
profit, educational and charitable
organization. It is the purpose of the
Guild to educate its members about the
history and preservation of the art form
of quiit making and its related topics.
Also to learn new techniques, improve
skills and to inform the community at
large about our quilt making heritage.
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